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25th March 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As promised I have collated key dates for you in the summer term.  These will also be added to the calendar on the 
school website. 
 
19th April 9am - Islamic Workshop parents invited (replaces celebration assembly) 
 
Class assemblies 
14th June  Reception class assembly 
21st June  Year 1 class assembly 
28th June  Year 2 class assembly 
5th July  Year 3 class assembly 
12th July  Year 4 class assembly 
19th July  Year 5 class assembly 
26th July  Year 6 leavers assembly  
 
Sports day Wednesday 3rd July - Reception & KS1   10:00am   KS2   1:30pm 
 
Tuesday 21st May - E-Safety Parents Morning  
 
Tuesday 23rd July - Transition Parents Morning 
 
We break for the Easter holidays on Thursday 28th March and return to school on Tuesday 16th April.  I have attached 
the term dates for 2024 – 2025. 
 
Termly banded letters will be sent out tomorrow detailing your child’s attendance since September 2023.  If you have 
any queries about this, please speak to the school office.  Children who achieved 100% attendance since September 
2023 and for the spring term (since January) were presented with a certificate in Friday’s celebration assembly. 
 
As a reminder, you are warmly welcomed into school tomorrow morning at 9-10am for our Easter craft morning in 
your child’s classroom.  If you are able join to join us we will be making a range of fun Easter crafts. 
 
I would like to share some exciting staff news with you.  Mrs Eeckelaers gave birth to a baby girl, Emma Sophia just 
before half term, we look forward to meeting the new arrival.  Mr Oldham is getting married in May and Mrs Probert 
is expecting her second child and will begin her maternity leave at the end of this academic year.  I know you will all 
join me in sending prayers, well wishes and congratulations to them all. 
 
I wish you and your families a wonderful Easter break and look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 16th April 
at 8.40am. 
 
1 Peter 1:3: "Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ! In his great mercy he has given us new birth 
into a living hope through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead." 
 
With the warmest wishes, 
 
 
Mrs. Faryniarz 
Headteacher 
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